
 
 

  

 

The Chinese Ministry of Finance and Commerce (MOFCOM) announced an anti-dumping inquiry 

on Australian Barley Exports. 

 

Under the co-ordination of GIMAF, GTA is working closely with its Industry partners and the 

Dept Foreign Affairs and Trade on this issue.  

 

GTA will provide further information to members as it comes to hand. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact GTA CEO should you have any further enquiries. 

 

 

Pat O’Shannassy – GTA CEO 

 

pat.oshannassy@graintrade.org.au 

02 9235-2155 

0427 881 113 
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TOPIC: Barley Market Update – China Anti-dumping Investigation 
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